

NEWSLETTER: 7/11/2014

In this issue:

6/22/2017

- Client survey
- Wildside Walks
- Fire season has begun!

Wairarapa Branch of the NZ Farm Forestry Association - Field day at Anerley

The great WSFC (members only) SUMMER MEASURE UP competition

- ETS Time to start thinking about emissions returns
- Introducing Big Red!

Client survey

In appreciation of your constructive feedback, if you complete our survey fully prior to 30th November 2014, you will go into the draw to win a day's guided fly fishing, courtesy of <u>Wildside Walks</u>.

Woodnet's goals are to:

- add value
- discover your best land use
- help you avoid exposure
- provide solutions
- and for you to "enjoy the journey" ...

We would love to have your feedback on our services and different methods of communication. Please follow the link below to complete our survey.

Complete our survey **HERE**.

Wildside Walks



www.wildsidewalks.co.nz

We also operate Wildside Walks. A Department of Conservation Licensed Operator, Wildside Walks aims to let you experience the New Zealand mountain tops, bush, 6/22/2017 Woodnet Newsletter

rivers and coast in an enjoyable and personalised way, coordinating your trip with various options including:

- wilderness trout fishing
- free range hunting
- bush walks/camping
- and lodge connections.

Fire season has begun!



Fire season officially started on 1 October, with multiple wild fires already featuring in the media. The beginning and end of the season are the most dangerous, so **beware**. If you don't already, it's a good idea to have a Fire Plan lodged with your local fire authority – we can take care of this for you should you wish.

Wairarapa Branch of the NZ Farm Forestry Association - Field day at Anerley



The Pottinger legacy: Visit to Anerley, Tinui Valley Road.

Anerley is a farm forestry showcase. Currently on the market, this is a great opportunity to visit and benefit from Andy and Tinks Pottinger's lifetime of knowledge and experience of the Anerley trees.

- Wednesday 12th November 2014
- 12.00 to 4.00pm

For more information go to www.nzffa.org.nz/events. To RSVP, please contact Harriet Palmer, harriet@woodnet.co.nz or 021 025 23529.

The great WSFC (members only) SUMMER MEASURE UP competition



Proudly sponsored by Woodnet, this fishing competition runs from November 2014 to 31 March 2015 on the lower North Island coast from Cape Turnagain to Foxton.

Prizes for the longest and average length fish in each section.

See the official flyer for further information.

ETS - Time to start thinking about emissions returns

We will be posting out letters to all our ETS post-1989 registered clients in December, seeking instructions to submit a voluntary emissions return (VER) for 2014 (or 2013-2014 if nothing was submitted for 2013). Voluntary emissions returns are accepted by MPI between January and June each year.

While the price of an NZU hasn't moved much since the election – current indicative price around \$4.15 – some commentators expect there may be some upward movement after May 2015. If you claim and receive your entitlement of units into your holding account, you have options should any opportunities arise.

If you would like Woodnet to calculate and submit your VER in early 2015, please complete and return the instruction form when you receive it.

Introducing Big Red!



Woodnet and Wildside Walks recently invested in an all terrain vehicle to better service our forestry and tourism clients.

Email to friend:

Know someone who might be interested in this email. Forward it to them.

Contact us:

<u>admin@woodnet.co.nz</u> | Ph. +64 6 370 2068 | Fax. +64 6 370 2069 PO Box 758, Masterton, 5840, New Zealand ©Woodnet Ltd. 2014.

End your subscription **Unsubscribe** instantly.